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THE UNIVERSITY OF MICHIGAN /

Department of AthleliCS

JIOOO South State Street, Ann Arbor, Michigan 48109-2201Phone (3lJ) 747-2583

Don Canham
DIRECTOR OF ATHLETICS

March 7, 1988
\

/

Mr. John Roberts

Michigan High School Athletic Assoc.
●1019 Trowbridge Road
E. Lansing, MI 48823

Dear Mr. Roberts:

I am in receipt of your letter concerning the track meets that
are conducted at The University of Michigan by the Michigan Interscholastic
Track Coaches Association. You want us to.check on vehicle registration,
equipment, school warm-ups and so forth and that's not our position. We
are renting the facility to these people and we- are not going to check on
eligibility and so forth.

If the association rents the facility and conducts a track meet
that's the group you should direct your letter to.

You list six areas where you have a concern and they should be taken
up with the Michigan Interscholastic Track Coaches Association. To our knowledge
they have not violated any rules. If^yjou have other information you have
directed your letter to the wrong pe^4oh. /"X

Don Canham
Director of Athletics

cc: Jack Harvey
.Ron Warhurst
James Henry


